
 
 
 

 
 

Principal’s Newsletter – March 24, 2011 
 
 
Along with this newsletter, your child received a notification regarding 
Parent/Teacher conferences to be held over two days – April 6 and April 7.  
Please read it carefully, fill out the form and send it back to school with your 
oldest child by Monday, March 28.  Even though the conferences are short in 
length, by your attendance, you will solidify the home-school partnership 
necessary for the education of your child. 
 
 
1.  Reminder that tomorrow, Fri, Mar 25, there is no After Care. Please make 
necessary arrangements. 
2.  FSA meeting next Thursday, March 31, at 7 pm.  The Junior Drama group 
will perform skits after the meeting.  
3.  Thank you to our Spring Book Fair volunteers for a job well done.  The Book Fair 
is another way that we can encourage our students to read. 
4.  The Basketball Club is still looking for parents to help as coaches for the girls.  
Practices will be held on Thursdays.  Fill out the forms sent home last week or send a 
note to Mrs. Shumny if you are interested. First meeting is next Thursday, Mar 31. 
5.  Track practice will be Monday, March 28, from 6:00 to 7:15 pm.  Read, sign and 
return the registration papers if you want your child to participate. Participants will 
also be required to complete physical evaluation and physical examination forms. 
6.  In order to attend the field trip on Monday, 3rd, 4th and 5th graders must return the 
signed permission form and submit payment by TOMORROW.  Remember that the 
students will return to school around 5 pm.  Please make necessary arrangements. 
7.  Senior Drama practice on Wed, Mar 30, until 5 pm. 
8.  Mark your calendars!  The Junior Drama stage production will happen on May 24. 
9. Those that decided to participate in the Hoops for Heart program should note that 
the envelopes with the sponsors names and contributions are due by Tue, March 29. 
10.  Those that are interested in attending the award dinner for Mrs. Shumny on April 
12 should know that tickets are $60 for adults and $35 for children under 18.  It will 
take place at the Armory (here in Perth Amboy) from 6:30 to 11:00 pm and is 
sponsored by the Perth Amboy Merchants Assoc. 
11.  A good number of our current students are not yet reregistered for next year.  
This causes problems related to the planning that needs to be done.  Please fill out 
the paperwork and send it to the office as soon as possible.    
 
Peace, 
Mr. S. 
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